
Dear Members of the Board, 

 

I urge the Board of Supervisors to post the draft Appendix G on the County website immediately for public review 

and input; to familiarize itself with the document; and to review and discuss a complete record of the phone call with 

CDFA scheduled for this week at the Board's next meeting before giving any further direction to staff. It is the 

Board's responsibility as our representatives to determine, in consultation with its constituents, the best path forward. 

 

Thank you . 

 

Sincerely, 

Ellen Drell 

 


